Elaine Easson (Revenues and Customer Services)

From: Sent: To: Subject:	School consultation <donotreply@highland.gov.uk> 08 January 2022 15:25 Education Consultations Roy Bridge Primary School consultation comments</donotreply@highland.gov.uk>		
Categories:	C&L LOCHABER ADMIN		
Name of consultation: Roy Bridge Primary School			
Your comments: Once again the Council have given us very little time to put our thoughts together regarding this proposal. I have a grandchild living in this area who is not yet at school but the parents have been given no notification of the plans. Amazingly this has all been centred around Spean Bridge parents and the school. There is no fairness here. The council had it in mind to close Roybridge a long time ago and set about forcing us out contrary to a previous meeting where it was implied that the parents had left the school willingly. Looking after a grandchild I would like to see the school open. Not to have the hassle of going to Spean Bridge.			
Upload documents or letters :			
I am commenting as: Relative of a pupil			
I am commenting on behalf of: A grandparent			
Name:			
Title	First name	Last	name
Mrs	Janis	Mati	heson
Address:			
postcode_search Did you find t	he address on the list above?	Address line 1 Address line	2 Town Postcode

Email address